
              PhD positions, School in Mathematics of the 
University of Bologna 

The PhD School in Mathematics of the University of Bologna 
has an open call for new students beginning the program in Fall 
2022, with deadline June 9, 2021 at 12:59 (Rome time). More 
information is here:

https://www.unibo.it/en/teaching/phd/2022-2023/mathematics

and here

https://phd.unibo.it/matematica/en/phd-programme

All enrolled students will have a scholarship supporting their 
stay in Bologna.

The Math Dept welcomes strong students from all countries, 
and offers them the opportunity of training in research with 
experts in a number of areas.

https://www.unibo.it/en/teaching/phd/2022-2023/mathematics
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